
 

 

Minutes of the Professional Standards Committee 
November 18, 2002 

 
 

Present: T. Cooney, G. Elliott, W. Hands (chair), S. Owen, T. Mace, D. Share, T. Rowland 
 
The meeting was called to order at noon.  Minutes for the meeting of November 4 were approved.  
Hands provided an update on the PSC response to the Faculty Senate regarding the 
confidentiality documents.  The PSC discussed approval of Faculty Recruitment Guidelines, and 
Elliott and Share agreed to examine that matter more closely.  The Committee asked Rowland to 
prepare documentation regarding additions to the University Alcohol and Drug Policy.  The 
meeting was adjourned at 12:40.  The next meeting will be on November 25. 
 
Submitted by Don Share 


